
State of Tennessee 
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND CONSERVATION 

DIVISION OF WATER RESOURCES 

William R. Snodgrass - Tennessee Tower 
312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue, 11th Floor 

Nashville, Tennessee 37243-1102 

Arpil 4, 2023 

Mr. Eric Stuckey 

City Administrator 

e-copy: eric.stuckey@franklintn.gov 

109 3rd Ave S Suite 133

Franklin, TN 37064

Subject: Qualifying Local Program (QLP) Acceptance 

City of Franklin Qualifying Local Program 

TNS075311 

Franklin, Williamson County, Tennessee 

Dear Mr. Stuckey: 

The Division of Water Resources would like to acknowledge the submittal on February 15, 2023, 

of the formal application for the City of Franklin's Qualifying Local Program (QLP) in accordance 

with subpart 4.3.1. of the general small MS4 permit (TNS000000). This completes the QLP 

application activities required by the 2022 Small MS4 Permit however, your program should refer 

to the current active general small MS4 permit (TNS0000O0) and Construction General Permit 

(CGP)(TNR100000) for ongoing programmatic and implementation requirements in order to 

continue to qualify as a QLP. 

Since 2017, the City of Franklin has issued QLP-based permits as a participant of the QLP 

program. 

This submittal completes the activities related to the subpart 4.3.1. We recommend a copy this 

authorization letter as long as there is a QLP program. 

We appreciate the effort you have put into the QLP program. If you have any questions, please 

do not hesitate to contact Brown Patton at 423-254-7407 or at Brown.Patton@tn.gov. 

Sincerely, 

��

Brown Patton 
Environmental Constultant 

cc: Permit File 

Mr. Jeff Willoughby, City ManagerStormwater Coordinator, City of Franklin, icfl:willoughbv(,i)frnnklinln.eov 


